## Nomination for OSU-CHS Faculty Senate President-elect

Nominations are requested for qualified faculty members who are willing to serve as President-elect of the Faculty Senate for his/her regular term for the Academic Year 2021-2022. This individual would serve as President of the Faculty Senate from 2022-2023 and serve a final year on the Senate as Past-President for the Academic Year 2023-2024. Elections will be conducted electronically after the General Faculty meeting.

- Nominees must be voting members of the General Faculty (i.e., full-time or part-time faculty with FTE  $\geq$  0.5).
- Nominees must have at least two (2) years of faculty service.

Deadline for submission is April 5, 2021.

- To make a nomination, submit the *Petition for OSU-CHS Faculty Senate President-elect* (below) signed by three (3) voting members of the General Faculty and the nominee.

## 

Please mail, email (<u>matthew.obrien@okstate.edu</u>), or hand deliver the completed petition to Matthew O'Brien, PhD, Room A-325, by <u>April 5, 2021</u>.

Thank you for your attention to these matters.

(Nominee)